TOPIC	ACTION/STATUS/OUTCOME
Unlawful Gypsy and Traveller encampments Suggested by Cllr Wing	Environmental Health Officers, supported by representatives from Oxfordshire County Council, gave a presentation on the powers to respond to unlawful encampments at the Committee's January 2019 meeting. The Committee requested information arising from this briefing on Unauthorised Encampments about the current position relating to Authorised Encampment sites in the Local Plan part 2. This item has been carried over to the 2019/20 Work Programme due to an ongoing Planning appeal.
County Lines (Violence, Exploitation and Drug Supply) Suggested by Clls Practidge	There is an awareness of specific problem in Banbury and a growing problem in Bicester. The Chief Constable gave a presentation to Full Council on 15 October with an opportunity to ask questions.
Suggested by Cllr Prestidge	Chief Inspector Emma Garside, The Executive Director; Wellbeing, The Assistant Director; Communities and the Interim Community Safety Manager attended the Overview and Scrutiny meeting on 15 November 2018. A presentation was given to the Committee on Community Safety which included information on County Lines.
Tree Management Suggested by Cllr Prestidge	Councillors were having difficulty finding out who was responsible for specific trees in their ward. Democratic & Elections Officers discussed with Arboricultural Officers who have all relevant information on trees. Enquiries can be directed to a common email: ssls.arboricultural@cherwelldc.gov.uk or telephone: 01295 221804 (CDC Trees).
Car Parking and Civil Parking Enforcement Car Parking suggested by Cllr Gaul Civil parking enforcement suggested by Cllr Prestidge	A working group was set up to consider the development of a Car Parking Strategy for the district and to discuss the feasibility of Civil Parking Enforcement for Cherwell District. A draft strategy will be going to the May meeting of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee for consideration.
East West Rail Link – London Road Level Crossing.	This item formed part of the work of the Bicester Strategic Delivery Board. Minutes of the meetings were published on the Cherwell District Council website
Suggested by Cllr Wing	
Strategy for walking and cycling between key destinations in Bicester.	The Bicester Delivery Team provided information on mapped cycle and waling routes within Bicester and key destinations in Bicester. The Bicester Delivery Team are able to provide information on work carried out to improve walking and cycling in Bicester.
Suggested by Cllr Wing	

TOPIC	ACTION/STATUS/OUTCOME
Consideration of emissions plan for HS2 in relation to the Air Quality Management plan.	As this item was of a wider interest to all councillors, it was agreed that, if feasible, an all member briefing with HS2 be organised which would address the issues raised.
Suggested by Cllr Bishop	
Canalside Strategy	A member briefing took place on the Banbury Canal-side regeneration project on 17 September 2018.
Suggested by Cllr Perry	A report 'Banbury Strategic Investment Vision' was submitted to the 1 October 2018 Executive. The report set out how CDC would use its own resources to enable the overall vision for Banbury and Banbury Canal-side to be realised. 1 October Executive
Kidlington and Bicester Town Centres	The Overview and Scrutiny Committee was advised that Economic Growth was embarking upon the preparation of District Industrial Strategies and there would be an opportunity for all
Suggested by Cllrs Wing and Prestidge	stakeholders to be part of identifying the issues/opportunities. It is anticipated urban centres will feature prominently. Members were also referred to the performance monitoring report: JBP3.1.3 Deliver the masterplans for the key economic centres, where an update is given on masterplan progress
Emergency Planning	This topic was presented to the Committee at their March 2019 meeting. The committee
Suggested by Cllr Cherry	received and overview of Emergency Planning and Business Continuity arrangements.
Youth Provision	This topic arose following the Show and Tell on Community Safety to the November 2018 meeting of the Committee and added as a potential topic for 2019/20
Suggested by Cllr Prestidge	